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Legislative Work Session 

Monday, October 2, 2017 

Banneker Room 

Immediately Following the Introduction of New Legislation Beginning at 7:00pm 

 

 

Minutes (Approved) 

The Chairperson opened the work session at 7:35 p.m. 
 

Members Present:  Jon Weinstein, Chairperson; Calvin Ball, Vice Chairperson; Greg Fox; Mary 

Kay Sigaty; Jen Terrasa.   
 

Staff Present:  Jessica Feldmark, Council Administrator; Craig Glendenning, County Auditor; 

Gary Kuc, County Solicitor; John Gwynn, Assistant County Solicitor  

 

TIF-related Legislation   

Carl DeLorenzo provided an overview of follow-up materials sent in response to questions raised 

at the previous work session.  Alan Cason, Keenan Rice, John DeWolf, and Peter Engel joined 

him in answering questions from the Council.   

 

Council Members requested the following additional information:  

• Additional detail on the change in DPW’s re-assessment of Divided Sky Lane 

• Indicate the road classifications of all roads proposed to be TIF financed 

• Clarification on timing of the jug handle 

• Reconciliation of the changes in the but-for analysis since the last work session 

• MOU tracking update at a future monthly meeting 

 

The Council agreed to move discussion of Council Bill 60-2017 to the work session following the 

completion of the legislative session and reschedule further discussion of APFO-related legislation 

to 11:00 a.m. on October 11.   

 

The meeting was adjourned at 11:38 p.m. 
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